
Hanwell Working Group Meeting 
Oct. 16th 2007 
 
Present: Reade Moore    Muriel Weadick Peter Michaud 

Tony Hetherington    Chris Robbins 
Gwen Martin (new member)    

 
 
Meeting started at 7:45 pm 
 
Materials handed out – Draft Rural Plan  
 
Dallas introduced new member Gwen Martin.  Gwen resides in the Yoho Lake 
area.  Dallas told the group, following last meeting, that he has spoken to Paul 
Campbell, engineer with the with the Green Infrastructure Branch, of the New 
Brunswick Dept. of Environment, and is optimistic that the last meeting will 
bring about action on the part of the Department to address the wastewater 
issues.  
 
Dallas handed out copies of the draft Rural Plan and proceeded to review the 
contents with the group.  Attached you will find a copy of the draft that the 
group went over with notes contained within it about the discussions and 
decisions. Please refer to the attachment, for the remainder of the minutes.  
Also you will find a pdf of the latest version, containing revisions stemming 
from the meeting attached as well.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:50 pm.  
 
Next Meeting: October 16th, 2007 

 
 


